Howard Co.

Monday, August 29, 2005

ANSWER

Page 1

Name	Farm Name	Address	City	State	Zip	County
Bowling Green Farm, Inc. Maple Lawn Farms Inc - LAGER Patrick, Jas M. & David Pue, Richard L University of Maryland	Maple Dell Farm	1485 Underwood Road 11788 Route 216 2170 Daisy Road 12570 Route 216 4240 Folly Quarter Road	Sykesville Fulton Woodbine Highland Ellicott City	MD MD MD MD MD	21797 20777	Howard Howard Howard Howard Howard

Brian & Gasa Either split this of or one of you cando. full those fles & make a note or ent) at mound that DAVIH nearle to be notified prior to agreent ot a well permit apple Thanks



STATE OF MARYLAND

Stuart - FYI

Maryland Department of Health and Mental Hygiene 6 Saint Paul Street, Suite 1301 • Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Robert L. Ehrlich, Jr., Governor - Michael S. Steele, Lt. Governor - S. Anthony McCann, Secretary

Office of Food Protection and Consumer Health Services
Alan L. Taylor, R.S., Director

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Environmental Health Directors, Water & Sewer Program Supervisors and

Water Quality Program Supervisors

FROM:

Ted Elkin, Chief, Division of Milk Control

DATE:

October 4, 2005

SUBJECT:

Water Supplies on Dairy Farms

The purpose of this memorandum is to request assistance from the local health departments in reference to water supplies on dairy farms. The Office of Food Protection and Consumer Health Services, Division of Milk Control (the Division) requests that the local health departments contact our Hagerstown Regional Office for the following reasons:

- 1. When a well permit application for a dairy farm is received to allow our Division to jointly site the well and/or exchange information with the Sanitarian. A list of dairy farms in your county is attached.
- 2. If a dairy farm is required or requests to install treatment of any kind. Again, to allow the exchange of information and to communicate what is required by both the local health department and the Division. For example, the Division requires that a solenoid and intensity meter be installed on all ultraviolet lights. The Division also requires a sediment filter be installed prior to the ultraviolet light.

This Division has enjoyed working with the local health departments and is looking forward to continuing a cooperative effort. Please contact our Hagerstown Regional Office, Laurie Bucher, at 301-791-4779, if you have any questions. Again, thank you for your assistance.

TE/lg